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DOMESTIC

1 L

Treats  200/400 m2

C-I-L

LAWN INSECT DOCTOR(R)

CHLORISECT

Attach and Spray(TM)

DANGER       POISON

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO. 20987   P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  chlorpyrifos 40 g/L

 NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario  N4S 8P6

Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3
Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1

C-I-L LAWN INSECT DOCTOR is an effective insecticide for
controlling many lawn insect pests.

C-I-L LAWN INSECT DOCTOR kills ants, chinch bugs, sod webworms, 
white grubs, crane fly larvae (leather jackets), and mosquitoes.

DIRECTIONS

Remove the sprayer nozzle from the container.  Remove lid from 
container, attach tube to nozzle and attach nozzle to bottle.
Attach garden hose to the sprayer nozzle and turn the regulator 
to the OFF position. The OFF position is when the regulator is 
pushed back towards the hose. Turn on the water.  Facing the



lawn, turn the regulator to the ON position and begin spraying. 
The ON position is when the regulator is pushed forward.  When
spraying is comlete, turn regulatory to the OFF position, turn
off the water and disconnect hose.

NOTE: 100 sq. metres is approximately 10 paces x 10 paces (1 pace
= metre).

LAWNS:  MAKE NO MORE THAN TWO APPLICATIONS PER SEASON.  Apply
when winds are calm.  Avoid spray drift.  Do not overlap areas
already treated.  Apply to spray surface evenly.  To control
chinch bugs, sod webworms, ants, and mosquitoes, apply 250 mL
evenly over 100 m2.  For chinch bug control, apply anytime
between June and September.  For the control of ants, treat the
nests and surrounding area.  For the control of sod webworms,
apply anytime between June and September and delay mowing or
watering for 12 to 24 hours after treatment.

To control White grubs and the larvae of European chafer and
Japanese beetle, apply 500 mL evenly over 100 m2.  Treat in late
July or August when the grubs are small and feeding on the grass
roots just below the soil surface. Immediately after spraying,
water the lawn thoroughly.

To control crane fly larvae (leather jackets) apply 250 mL evenly
over 100 m2.  Treat in late fall after adult crane fly flights
have ceased for the year.  Immediately after spraying, water the
lawn thoroughly.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Avoid inhaling spray 
mist or contact with eyes, skin and clothing.  Use of rubber
gloves is recommended.  May cause irritation to skin or eyes. 
Wash thoroughly after use.  Avoid contamination of food, feed,
drinking water or any body of water. Wash contaminated clothing
with soap and water.  Do not permit children or pets to contact
sprayed areas until dry.  This product is toxic to fish and
crustaceans.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with household garbage.  Do
not re-use empty container.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed, do not induce vomiting; contains
petroleum distillate solvent.  Obtain medical attention.  If on
skin, wash with soap and water.  Remove contaminated clothing. 
If in eyes, flush with water for 15 minutes and obtain medical
attention.

 NOTE TO PHYSICIAN:  Contains a cholinesterase inhibitor and a
solvent.  Atropine is an antidote.



NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

C-I-L LAWN INSECT DOCTOR and CHORISECT are trademarks of ICI
Canada Inc. NU-GRO Corporation is a Registered User.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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